
 

 

 

Mathematics is a creative and highly interconnected discipline that has been developed over centuries, 

providing the solution to some of history’s most intriguing problems. It is essential to everyday life, 

critical to science, technology and engineering, and necessary for financial literacy and most forms of 

employment. A highquality mathematics education therefore provides a foundation for understanding 

the world, the ability to reason mathematically, an appreciation of the beauty and power of 

mathematics, and a sense of enjoyment and curiosity about the subject. 

At Pinehurst we use Maths No Problem to support our teaching of Maths. Ask your child to share with 

you what they have been learning in Maths this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How many classes can hit our target of 97% next week?  

Year Group Class Attendance % Minutes Late 

R Ash 92.14% 83 

R Oak 93.60% 128 

1 Cherry  98.26%  248 

1 Elm 88.18%  46 

2 Fir  88.33% 126 

2 Yew 98.75%  157 

3 Cedar  91.20% 290  

3 Hazel 97.60%  123 

4 Chestnut 88.49% 44 

4 Holly 94.33% 253 

5 Maple 92.61% 214 

5 Sycamore 95.00% 34 

6 Birch 94.58% 117 

6 Willow 96.80% 201 

Whole School 93.56%  2064  

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 

 

 

“An investment in knowledge pays the best 

interest.”    Benjamin Franklin 

20
th

 September 2019 

Over 1 week of learning time has 

been lost this week in minutes late. 

Be in line at 5 to 9! 



 

 

 

 

LFC Foundation are 

working with Year 6 

 

If your child is eligible for free school meals, 

they may also be entitled to a sum of 

money paid to their school to boost their 

learning, this is called pupil premium. 

Although all Infant children receive a free 

school meal under a Government scheme it 

is still important that you register for Free 

School Meals so school can access this 

additional funding. This is also the case if 

your child is in any year group and 

choosing a packed lunch.  

You are eligible if your family income is 

under £7400 (net) per year. If you may be 

eligible please visit the school office in 

confidence. 

 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 

Reception Admissions 2020 

Closing date Wednesday 15th January 2020 

Secondary School Transfer for Year 7 

Closing Date Thursday 31st October 2019 

Visit your Local Authority Admissions page for 

further information: 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/admissions 

https://sefton.gov.uk/admissions 

https://www.knowsley.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

 

 

 

Work is ongoing with our new 

website and it won’t be long until it is 

live and we can share our learning 

with you.  

On Friday 27
th

 September we will be holding a Coffee 

Morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support.   

The Coffee Morning will take place in the lower hall between 

9.15am and 11.00am.  If you can, please come a long and 

join us in supporting this worthy cause. 

   

Well done Reception, a fantastic first full week 

in school.   

Reminder, please drop your child at the gate in the 

mornings and pass on messages to the staff on the gate.  If 

you would like to speak with your child’s class teacher they 

are always available at the end of the day. 

                       Thank you for your understanding. 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/admissions
https://sefton.gov.uk/admissions
https://www.knowsley.gov.uk/schooladmissions

